=

- - sy
o «s

reuter

o~

outh Miles Parkway Clevelane C

w

Mr. Neil Moore
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Maryland National Bank Building

7735 0ld Georgetown Road
Bethesda, Md. 20014

Ref: OQur NRC license no.

ASNM01597

Our letter of May 22, 1980

Dear Mr. Moore,

Since a special nuclear materials license is no longer reguired

for the shipment of these 2 detectors, we
1pply for an extension to the above referenced license.

pisase accept this letter ancd ¢+
for a component license.
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Instead,
he attached form as our application

T LT P PPP

Annette Ceckhout
Sales Engi

5 ¥
neerx



